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NEXT WEEK’S MENU IS WEEK 3 OF THE NEW MENU 

YEAR 4 LEARN ABOUT SAVING LIVES 
Year 4 had a  wonderful time learning all about how to save lives this 
week. Southport Saviours, a local charity who purchase and install 
defibrillators in the area, came into school and taught the children 
how to administer CPR and how to use a defibrillator. As well as this, 
Year 4 were taught how to help someone who is showing signs of 
choking. It was an absolute pleasure to have the volunteers from 
Southport Saviours and we look forward to welcoming them again.

PARENTS EVENINGS 
REMINDER 

 Parents Evening for Spring term is  
taking place face to face or by telephone 

on: 
Wednesday 2nd April   

and 
Thursday 3rd April  

3.00pm to 6.00pm 
  

Please help us to support your child  
by making sure you have an  

appointment for your child’s teacher,  
so you can see how well they are  

doing in school.  

THE FREE CLOTHES STORE


This is a wonderful charity that offers 

free clothes to those in need, and 
people do not need to live in Southport. 



Lakeside Church


01704 544419



‘B’ team: Jake W, Seb B, Barkley T, Travis H, Hugo M-D,  
Joseph Z, Oliver P, Harry S, Finley G, Steven H and Ira C 

WHAT A BUSY TIME FOR FOOTBALL! 
The last two weeks saw four of  Norwood’s football teams taking part in matches against other local 

schools following the midwinter break. The school’s ‘A’ , ‘B’ and ‘C’ teams played their first round of  
matches in the final series of  leagues to see who would be crowned champions for this season.  

The ‘A’ team won one, drew one and lost one with Lottie and Luca scoring, while Mr. Dumbell’s ‘B’ team 
won two games and lost two games, with goals being scored by Ira, Barkley and Seb. The ‘C’ team 

started their first game well, leading after a few minutes from Freddy’s goal, but ended up losing all three 
of  their games. Meanwhile the girls ‘B’ team played their next series of  matches winning two, drawing 

one and losing three, with goals from Emily (3), Amelie (2), Lily-May (1) and Bella (1) 

GREAT EFFORTS BY OUR INDOOR ATHLETES 
Norwood’s indoor athletics team were strong competitors at this 

week’s Southport and Formby District Indoor Athletics 
Championships at Greenbank High School, showing great  

spirit and enthusiasm in the running, throwing and jumping events. 

Being up against such other competitive large schools  
was always going to be a challenge, but the athletes acquitted 

themselves brilliantly, especially in their brand new athletics shirts. 
Mrs. Stewart has been delighted with the commitment  

and enthusiasm of  all the team through the weeks of  training at 
Stanley and especially in the competition itself. 

Marcus L, Lucy F, Jessica T, Darcey J-P, Lennon H, Tom C, Jack H, 
Sienna B, George H, Sam C, Casper R, Aubrey S, Henry M, Jessica 

C, Francesca V, Amelie, Jacob W, Jack M and Zara B-B

‘C’ team: Blake C, Oliver L, Darwin A, Austin P  Freddy T, 
Daniel G, Hugo M, Casper R and Henry M 

‘A’ team: Jacob W, Will R, Lottie D, Lennon H, Jackson J,  
Tom C, George H, Sam C and Luca E 

Girls ‘B’ team: Lily-May R, Rose W, Emily H,  
Yazzmin N, Amelie R and Bella 


